
NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION 
WASHINGT ON, D.C. 20550 

Mr. Don Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 · 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Mr. Crabtree: 

May 1, 1972 

Since your advice in the past has been so helpful to us, I hope 
that you will assist us once again in the evaluation of appli­
cations. A brief critical review of the enclosed proposal will 
be of great value to us in determining its final disposition. 
To be most useful, it should include not only an assessment of 
its scientific merit, but also remarks on its feasibility, the 
competence and potential of those carrying out the work, and the 
appropriateness of the budget for direct costs. (Indirect costs 
and cost sharing will be adjusted if necessary to conform to 
general Foundation policies.) 

As you know, the fact that you have reviewed this proposal will 
be held confidential. I may, however, summarize or paraphrase 
certain suggestions and criticisms and transmit them anonymously 
to the applicant if I believe they would be helpful and if you 
do not object. 

Along with the proposal I enclose rating sheets (one copy to be 
returned and one for your files) and a postage-paid return envelope. 
Please mail the rating sheet to me by the date indicated, if possible. 

The proposal itself need not be returned. 

Again, let me express our appreciation of your help. 

Enclosures 

P2S0544, Shiner 

Sincerely yours, 

John B. Cornell 
Program Director for 
Anthropology 
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